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For Immediate Release 

Lanigan Ryan Malcolm & Doyle, P.C. launches a new website. 

July 21st, 2015-Lanigan, Ryan, Malcolm & Doyle P.C. launches a new website.  

The new LRMD website offers a clean, mobile friendly and easy-to-navigate functional 

platform. It includes an outline of all services provided and industries served as well as staff bios 

and client testimonials. It also provides considerable resources to educate visitors on business 

best practices, news and trends. These include a blog, an event page for seminars and training 

modules, an online tax guide, as well as articles that address current business trends.   

Other features include a built in contact form as well as a career module to enable visitors to 

directly send a message from the website or apply for career opportunities. The new website also 

comes with social media integration and direct links to LRMD’s Twitter and LinkedIn pages, 

where Company updates, business news and trends will appear on a regular basis. 

“The goal in launching this new website is to provide one more access point and online resource 

for businesses and individuals to learn more about Lanigan, Ryan and how we can help them 

grow and prosper,” said Steve Staton, partner in-charge of the redesign project. 

 

We invite you to visit our new website at www.lrmd-cpa.com. 
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